
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—13th January 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to our first newsletter of 2023 and what a great 
start to the year it has been. This morning in  

celebration assembly many children were recognised for 
their amazing, positive attitudes to learning, this is great to 

hear.  
All the classes have now been introduced to their  

curriculum topics for the term with Years 3 and 4 making 
clay fossils, Year 5 have been on a nature walk looking at 

the wildlife and Maple have been enjoying their new  
outdoor area. 

Within the next week staff who will be leading clubs this 
term will send out letters to relevant year groups for  

children to sign up to them. Sports clubs with Mr Holt and 
Mr Finlay continue to be a huge success as always. 

Just a reminder that a letter from the Chair of  
Governors went out this week as we have 2 spaces for  
parent governors if you are interested please contact  

Trisha Coopey direct. 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 

Nursery have been keen to explore 
lots of new activities as they settle 

back into nursery.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Reception have had a fantastic first couple of weeks 
back. They have remembered all their phonics from  
before Christmas and have come back straight into  

routine. We are so proud of them. 
Our topic this term includes learning about the  

differences between day and night. We went on a walk 
around school during the day and then the children 

came back with parents and we did the same walk in 
the dark! It was great fun although it was cloudy so we 

couldn’t see the stars. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Children in Peake Class have really enjoyed exploring 
our new text ‘The Storm Whale’ this week. Before 
reading the story for the first time, they used their  
predicting skills to have a good guess about what 
might happen in the story based on the pictures. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Year 3 have spent the week internalising their new story 
'Don't Climb the Volcano!' On Tuesday, they spent time 

hot seating as different characters to help them  
understand their feelings and decisions, before acting out 

a freeze frame of an important scene in the story. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Year 4 have enjoyed starting to make  
observational drawings for the new topic, Vista.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 Pankhurst had a fantastic afternoon being nature  
detectives this week. We discussed nocturnal animals, 
thought about which animals might live in our locality 
and found out about signs to look for on our hunt. The 
class worked well together and found signs of a wide 

variety of wildlife. A great start to 2023.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

As a fun and memorable experience to launch our new topic 
(Sow, Grow and Farm), the children in Angelou got to role play as 
senior planning officers! Within their teams, they were presented 
with different allotment proposals to then investigate and evaluate 
as to whether they would be successful or not. After many heated 

discussions, a representative from each team was randomly  
chosen to share their conclusions with the rest of the class. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 In King Class this week, the children have been studying 
climate change. They've been learning about what climate 

change is and what causes climate change. As part of 
their learning, they have been researching how climate 
change and extreme weather are affecting peoples' lives 

around the world.  
Here are some photos of their group research. 
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 Maple class have been enjoying playing 
in their new garden area! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

The Head boy/girl and Deputy Head boy/girl  
have had their first meeting.  

 

They are full of great ideas to further enhance the school and 
give children a greater voice.  

 

Next week, they are going to be organising the class  
representatives to join the new student leadership team. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

Thanks to the parents who came to our reading  
workshops last week. We have a short questionnaire for 

ALL parents to help us gain some more information to help 
with reading at home and in school.  

 
Please complete if you can.  

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/LEv2NSx16H 

https://forms.office.com/e/LEv2NSx16H
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Congratulations to Peake class who had the 

highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Hopper Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 

Overall attendance this week was 94.7% 
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Lunch Menu 
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